
From: Freeburn, Vicki
To: Freeburn, Vicki
Subject: ADEQ Emergency review
Date: Thursday, September 22, 2016 01:07:04 PM

From: "Keogh, Becky" <keogh@adeq.state.ar.us>
Date: September 22, 2016 at 9:00:40 AM CDT
To: "vicki@blr.argansas.gov" <vicki@blr.argansas.gov>
Subject: Emergency review

The Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality has an emergency and
imminent need for two positions and are requesting a full review by the full
Legislative Council.  .  These positions include a ADEQ Chief Fiscal Officer and
an agency Ombudson.  Paperwork to,follow.

Becky Keogh

The Bureau of Legislative Research is a nonpartisan legislative agency. Arkansas Code § 7-1-103
prohibits the use of this e-mail and any files transmitted with it to be used for political purposes,
including without limitation political advertising, fundraising, or campaigning.
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